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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 8:59 AM


To: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: American R effects


Thanks Joe. I'm on it, or will be in a minute. Just capturing some edits to the American

uncertainties bullets, then will hit Garwin's comments. Might ask you for help though,

depending on how ugly they are. Besides his comments, I wanted to update the figures,

and likely make some tweaks.


On Fri, Apr 26, 2019 at 8:51 AM Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hey Brian,


Checking how this is going. I'm waiting on reviews for Rosalie at the moment and can work on Garwin's


comments to the American effects section if you aren't already on it.


-Joe


--

Joe Heublein


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3719


FAX: 916-930-3629

joe.heublein@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

